
 

 

To Whom it may Concern, 

 

For the purpose of comple�ng CAF’s Scope of Installa�on of Main Depot Equipment, CAF have 
engaged a number of specialists, overseas Suppliers. These Suppliers will be required to undertake 
works on the Project from a period of October through November 2023.  

CAF have sought, and received, copies of Cer�ficates of Currency for the following Insurances: 

- Workers Compensa�on 
- Public Liability, and 
- Professional Indemnity 

Given the jurisdic�ons within which these Insurances are granted, there are discrepancies in the 
wording and alloca�on of said Insurances.  

As such, CAF have undertaken a Corporate, due diligence review of each of these companies and 
have validated their insurances adequately provide coverage for their scope of works and employee 
numbers. All have been reviewed by CAF’s Legal and Governance teams and accepted by the 
business. 

To on-board these Suppliers in the Pegasus system, CAF hereby authorize the use of this leter to be 
applied against each Supplier’s Insurance requirements within the system. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Pedro Pellon 

Director – CAF Rail Australia 


